A FEATHER FROM THE AAUWL              JANUARY 2021
HOW TO COMMENT ON PROPOSED AAUW BYLAWS CHANGE

To: AAUW Danbury Area Members:
From: Sophie R. Godward, Public Policy/Bylaws
Proposed Bylaws Change

The AAUW Board of Directors and the AAUW Governance Committee are recommending a Bylaws change which would eliminate the degree requirement for membership. The voting will take place this spring. We have until 5:00 PM ET on Friday February 5, 2021 to comment on the proposed change. The comments will be reviewed by AAUW’s staff and Governance Committee and should be debated in our state and branch meetings.

[bookmark: _GoBack]AAUW’s rationale centers on its belief that AAUW does not promote equity for all women and girls if the organization maintains its exclusionary membership requirement. AAUW states: “The membership requirement is not fair, is not right, and is not equity. This (eliminating the requirement) is simply the right thing to do.” This information is also available in the bulletin you should have received by email on January 22, 2021: AAUW Mission and Action: Looking Back and Looking Ahead.

To comment on this proposed bylaws change, please go to the AAUW website (aauw.org) and search for bylaws amendment or membership change; scroll to the section titled 2021 Comment Period: Bylaws amendment, and locate Article IV: Membership and Dues to see how it will change the national bylaws and consequently state and branch bylaws, including the effect on dues and student affiliates etc.  A form is included to submit your thoughts, comments or proposed changes to AAUW.


Nana Amos, CT State AAUW President, sends you the following memo, which describes this requirement and includes links to the current Bylaws and the Open Membership Tool Kit, with more information about the proposed change.

This spring AAUW members will vote on proposed changes recommended by the AAUW Board of Directors and AAUW Governance Committee that would eliminate the degree requirement for membership. Now through February 5, 2021, you can comment on the proposed changes. All submitted comments or proposed changes will be reviewed by AAUW’s staff and the AAUW Governance Committee. Debate on open membership will take place in national town halls and state and branch meetings this spring.

Here’s how to comment or propose a change:
Read the current AAUW bylaws and review the proposed changes below.
Submit any comments or proposed changes by 5:00 pm ET on Friday, February 5, 2021.
https://www.aauw.org/resources/member/governance-tools/national-election/2021-comment-bylaws/
https://www.aauw.org/resources/member/governance-tools/national-election/open-membership-toolkit/
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